Attachment 8

Hod(i;e, Mariya

I TR T
From: Sophie T. -
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 5:47 PM
To: Hodge, Mariya
Cc: Martin Lindsay
Subject: Tree removal at Moffett Manor

I'm writing about the posted notices for tree removal for 535 & 555 Walker Dr, 619 & 629 Alamo Ct, and 640
Taylor Ct.

I have a few concerns regarding the timing of removal, as a resident of the building. As far as [ know, all
residents have been notice to vacate by February 12, 2018. Should removal of the trees occur before that date, it

would result in a couple significant impacts on the current residents, namely:

1. Less shade and shelter for the buildings. None of the units have built in air conditioning, and have fairly poor
insulation. Removing the trees would likely increase energy costs for all remaining residents.

2. Excessive noise and disruption around the apartment during removal.

3. Aesthetic value. The trees are part of what makes the property enjoyable, and 1t would be a shame to lose
them while people are still living here.

Hopefully these concerns will be addressed. Thank you for the clear postings and adequate time for comment.

Sophie Tayler





